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The improvements we have already made for MD19 Lions Youth Exchange program can be 
seen by our many outreach/networking opportunities with other clubs in our district, by the 
new 15 passenger van, and planned leadership training for our exchange students to develop 
lifelong leaders from our exchange program. 
 
There have also been many great opportunities for professional development, expanding our 
program by connecting with other International Lions Youth Exchange programs. Our foundation 
treasurer Tammy Allan traveled to Croatia in 2022, and Lonnie Morgan our committee member 
will be traveling to Atlanta Georgia later on this year. 
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Thank you for your cooperation. 


